
Internal Memorandum 
 

To: LBRuT Non-Commercial Environmental Health Noise Issues 

 

 

From: Development Control – Environment Directorate 
 
Date: 3 January 2025 
 

 

INVITATION TO COMMENT 
The following application has been received. Before determining the application I would be pleased to receive 
any observations you have to make within 14 days of the date of this memo i.e. by 17 January 2025 Please 
advise the case officer below if you need longer.  
(Officer:  Roberta Henriques / Tel: 020 8891 1411 / E-mail: 
roberta.henriques@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk) 
 

If no response is received within 14 days of the date of this memorandum, it will be assumed that you do not 
have any comment to make. 
 
Please return to , Second Floor, Civic Centre 
 

 

Application Reference: 24/1568/DD01 
 
Application Details Online: 
http://www2.richmond.gov.uk/PlanData2/planning_caseno.aspx?strCaseNo=24/1568/DD01 
 

Site: 
1 Kew Road, Richmond, , . 
 
Proposal: 
Details pursuant to condition U0190370 Mechanical plant -2 of planning permission 24/1568/FUL.  
 
 
 

History/additional questions etc. 
 
Comments to consultee:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Observations to Development Control (continue overleaf if necessary) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Signed 
 
 

Agreed Received DC 

Date Date  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


